Don Kraher

From: Sherri Myers <sfmada@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 12:45 PM

To: Don Kraher

Subject: Fwd: Public Records Request :: W068774-101817

Sent from AOL Mobile Mail

From: Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission <fwc@mycusthelp.net>
To: sfmada <sfmada@aol.com>
CC: Kelly.richmond <Kelly.richmond@myfwc.com>; hollie.weathersbee <hollie.weathersbee@myfwe.com>

Sent: Tue, Oct 24, 2017 08:14 AM
Subject: Public Records Request :: W068774-101817

--- Please respond above this line ---

10/24/2017

Ms. Sherri Myers
526 Parker Dr.
Pensacola FL 32504

Agency Tracker# W068774-101817

Good morning, Ms. Myers:

Your request of 10/18/2017 has been received in this office. In accordance with Chapter 119.07(1), Florida
Statutes and Section 1.7, Internal Management Policies and Procedures of the Florida Fish and Wildlife
Conservation Commission, we have reviewed your request.

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is managing the design and construction of the hatchery.
Please contact them for any responsive records.

If I can provide additional information or assistance, please let me know.
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Sincerely,
Hollie Weathersbee
Public Records Manager

cc: Kelly Richmond, Fish and Wildlife Research Institute

Visit Ask FWC to find answers fast, contact us and view your previous requests.



